
BOCC MEETING PUBLIC COMMENTS  

07/27/2022 

These are questions and comments received through the County 
website and through the Strategic Communications email. 

Name:  

Amy Siple 

Contact Information:  

amysiplenp@gmail.com 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Communications email. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

How are the boxes paid for? 
Can that funding be verified via public record? 
Are all the boxes throughout the state the same? 
If so, are the keys universal? 
How many sets of keys are there for the Sedgwick Co. boxes? 
Where are those kept? 
Who has access? 
On the day the boxes are unlocked who unlocks the box? 
Who decided the placement throughout the county of the boxes? 
How was that decision made? 
They say they are "subject" to video... 
Are they in view of cameras at all times? 
So the public can have access to view the video from 



July 18th - until August 2nd at 7 p.m., correct? 
 
Respectfully, 
Amy Siple 
   



Name:  

Hugh Owen 

Contact Information:  

howen@shentel.net 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Communications email. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Dear Public Servants of Sedgwick County,   
 
Sedgwick County now has 14 dropboxes for voters' ballots.   
 
Please be sure to answer ALL of the questions below at your next 
public meeting: 
 
How are the boxes paid for? 
Can that funding be verified via public record? 
Are all the boxes throughout the state the same? 
If so, are the keys universal? 
How many sets of keys are there for the Sedgwick Co. boxes? 
Where are those kept? 
Who has access ? 
On the day the boxes are unlocked who unlocks the box? 
Who decided the placement throughout the county of the boxes? 
How was that decision made? 



They say they are "subject" to video... 
Are they in view of cameras at all times ? 
So the public can have access to view the video from 
July 18th - until August 2nd at 7 p.m., correct? 
 
Thank you and God bless you! 
 
Hugh Owen 
  



Name:  

Debra Rohr 

Contact Information:  

drohr415@gmail.com 

233 N Prescott circle, Wichita  

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I oppose the use of drop boxes for any election in the state of 
kansas, thank you. 

 
  



Name:  

Kaye Osterman 

Contact Information:  

Danakaye2@yahoo.com 

1002 N. Acadia, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I have just learned that we have 14 unmonitored drop boxes in 
Sedgwick county and would like to express  my deep concern. 
This is inviting voter fraud and ballot box stuffing. There is no 
longer any need for them. We have early voting in many places 
that are monitored.  Please address this problem before the 
midterm elections.  



Name:  

Cory Rule 

Contact Information:  

cory.rule@live.com 

833 E 140th Ave N, Peck 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

The ballot drop boxes in Sedgwick county are unacceptable. After 
what happen in 2020 this cannot continue. As a former resident of 
Sedgwick county and still resident of Sumner I cannot stand by 
and allow this blatant disregard of election integrity to continue 
unchallenged. Remove these boxes immediately. This form of 
voting is both irresponsible and leaves our elections wide open to 
fraud, as we’ve witnessed in the past. As commissioners you 
cannot continue hiding from the harsh reality that these drop 
boxes create. Take responsibility. Do your job. And get these 
abominations of fair elections removed.   



Name:  

Peter Chawk 

Contact Information:  

adoration@aol.com 

10032 W Carr Street, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

We must not allow voter drop boxes which encourage voter fraud 
and ballot box stuffing. Americans want our Sacred Vote to return 
to the people WHO are qualified to vote. Please watch the video 
on ballot box fraud by Dinesh D'Souza. It's called "2,000 Mules".  
Many Americans are aware that the 2020 Presidential election 
was stolen using this method and others means of fraud as well.  
Look at the mess our country is in.  The will of the people is 
expressed by their vote. However, many elected servants of the 
people are now tyrants that rule us with an iron fist.  Please, we 
only ask for fair and honest elections.  We must also get rid of 
Dominion voting machines that we put on-line on the internet, 
furthering the altering of votes.  



Name:  

Sheldon Irwin 

Contact Information:  

sheldonirwin@yahoo.com 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

NO unmonitored voting drop boxes in Sedgwick Co. !!!!!  



Name:  

Ann Carlin 

Contact Information:  

carlinfive@sbcglobal.net 

Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Sedgwick county needs to protect our votes. We do not need 14 
voter drop boxes around the county with some being in remote 
and unmonitored locations. I thought our county commission 
would do better than this. We need to be sure elections are fair 
and true. Let’s not make Sedgwick county a circus or a place for 
voter fraud to happen so easily. Kansans in Sedgwick deserve 
better than this. Thank you.   



Name:  

Patricia Voyles 

Contact Information:  

pcvoyles1938@gmail.com 

9413 W 16th N, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I am opposed of drop boxes over Sedgwick Co. due to the 
encouragement of fraud.   



Name:  

Jason Day 

Contact Information:  

jason@dynamis.net 

Colwich 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Dear commissioners, I am very concerned about the decision to 
place ballot drop boxes in Sedgwick County. This seems like an 
ideal way to encourage ballot fraud. Currently, absentee ballots 
can be mailed. Telling criminals where to look for ballots seems 
idiotic and a needless use of tax dollars. Please reconsider this 
hazard. Thank you.   



Name:  

Chad Daniels 

Contact Information:  

haileyscomet37@gmail.com 

1634 n Sheridan, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Where can the public find all the details on the ballet boxes ?    



Name:  

Chad Daniels 

Contact Information:  

haileyscomet37@gmail.com 

1634 n Sheridan, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

How are the boxes paid for?Can that funding be verified via public 
record?Are all the boxes throughout the state the same?If so, are 
the keys universal?How many sets of keys are there for the 
Sedgwick Co. boxes?Where are those kept?Who has access ?On 
the day the boxes are unlocked who unlocks the box?Who 
decided the placement throughout the county of the boxes?  



Name:  

Shirley Parker 

Contact Information:  

Fredpar@msn.com 

518 S nineiron, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

How could you possibly use voter drop boxes after all the fraud of 
2020?  Voter fraud is the only possible reason for the boxes.  The 
are multitudes of people who would deliver a stamp if that is your 
excuse.  As Biden so aptly stated before the last election “ the 
democrats have the greatest fraud plan ever.”  



Name:  

Amanda West 

Contact Information:  

a.d.west44@gmail.com 

536 S Queen Ave, Maize  

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Drop boxes need to go! We must have one day, in person voting. 
Not matter what political party you associate with, you vote 
matters! There are too many issues with the drop boxes.  



Name:  

Robin Westerfield 

Contact Information:  

rwesterfield@sunrisechristian.org 

5500 E. 45th St. North, Bel Aire 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Why do we need 14 drop boxes in Sedgwick Co.??? I want an 
honest and legitimate response to this question.  I want my vote 
to count once, the way it is supposed to be and I want every one 
else's to count only once too! Why is this allowed to happen given 
the Wisconsin Supreme Court and other states have said they are 
illegal? Is there any accountability? Is there a camera at each box 
that are being posted to make sure people aren't cheating? Do 
your job and secure our elections!  



Name:  

Crista Strong 

Contact Information:  

drone-redox.0y@icloud.com 

Bel Aire 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Why do we need 14 drop boxes in Sedgwick County? I want an 
honest and legitimate response to this question and I want my 
vote to count, ONCE, the way it is supposed to be and I want very 
one else’s to count ONCE TOO. Why is this allowed to happen 
given that the Wisconsin Supreme Court and other states have 
said they are illegal? Is there any accountability? Is there a 
camera at EACH BOX that are being posted to make for sure 
people aren’t cheating? We the people are tired of our vote being 
circumvented and our communities and country being destroyed 
at the whim of a minority in power exploiting laws they punish 
others for while they themselves do not follow them! Do your job 
and SECURE our elections or you are responsible for our 
downfall!  



Name:  

Donna Lippoldt 

Contact Information:  

donna@cultureshield.com 

4264 Janesville St., Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

This overreach is unnecessary. The election needs to be safe and 
secure. This is not. Five of the locations are totally unsafe and 
unprotected. Shawnee County is reasonable by having two drop 
boxes, available for a few hours, manned by two people at all 
times. Precautions are being taken in Johnson County. This plan 
is an open invitation for fraud not to mention breaking the statute 
25-1128 and 25-2437.  We will hold you accountable as well as 
each citizen who violates.No personal shall knowingly transmit or 
delier and advance voting ballot to the county election officer on 
behalf of a voter who is not such person without written statement 
signed by both.  Ballot harvesting is easy with a drop box...it's 
illegal.   



Name:  

Susan Davis 

Contact Information:  

trekkisue@yahoo.com 

2233 W. 46th So., Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Why are drop boxes being used?  There is no good reason to 
continue using them since people are going about their normal 
lives now.  People are given many days to vote by mail and at 
multiple locations.  Are these boxes being filmed 24/7?  If so 
where can the public view this footage?  Who holds the keys to 
the boxes?  How often are they emptied?  The community 
deserves complete transparency about this.  Other communities 
have proven that drop boxes were stuffed with ballots that 
ultimately had no chain of command and most likely changed the 
outcome of election results in important races.  This scheme is 
rife for fraud and should be discontinued NOW.  



Name:  

Lori Spencer 

Contact Information:  

lorispencer65@gmail.com 

118 N Tarabury Ln, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

If we don’t get rid of the machines and mail in ballots, you will 
never have a fair, safe or legitimate election. It is that simple. 



Name:  

Linda Stephen 

Contact Information:  

 ljstephen@gmail.com 

1325 N Shefford St, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Why do we have drop boxes for this election?  Who paid for 
them? Who has keys? Can you prove you have total control over 
them?  Who picks up the ballots?  This sounds suspicious! 



Name:  

Cheryl McCain 

Contact Information:  

cherylmccain74@gmail.com 

1932 S Dellrose, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

My vote will be done at the voting pole. These boxes should not 
be.   



Name:  

Alicia Hart 

Contact Information:  

snowflakes365@cox.net 

6209 W 34th St N, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I am very upset to learn that there are drop boxes being set up for 
voting in Kansas in Johnson County and Wyandot County.  This is 
a horrible mistake.  Drop boxes have been shown in past 
elections to invite huge amounts of illegal votes.  People don't 
need a drop box to vote.  There is mail in ballots, early voting, and 
regular voting......NO NEED for drop boxes unless someone is 
trying to encourage illegal voting.  



Name:  

Stephen M Spencer 

Contact Information:  

steve.spencer5697@gmail.com 

118 North Tarabury Lane, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Who made the decision to have these drop boxes?  Are you 
aware of the ballot harvesting that has been happening across 
this country using these drop boxes?  See 2000 Mules.  I hope 
there are cameras on these boxes so when the fraud occurs we 
can catch these criminals.  We are watching closer than ever and 
any crimes that occur will be found.  Take the drop boxes out!  No 
good can come from them.  I am tired of my vote being diluted.  I 
can no longer trust our elections especially with these evil drop 
boxes.  



Name:  

Claudia Ritter 

Contact Information:  

claudiaritter@sbcglobal.net 

Waco, KS 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I want to secure our Kansas elections as much as possible and I 
believe my fellow Kansans want the same.  Given all the potential 
for fraud, what person or persons has funded the remote election 
drop-boxes in Kansas and especially Sedgwick county, and who 
has authorized the use of remote election drop-boxes in Kansas? 



Name:  

Nancy Powers 

Contact Information:  

NANCYJANEPOWERS@YAHOO.COM 

Kansas 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

How are the boxes paid for and by whom? Can the funding be 
publicly verified? How many keys are there for each box and how 
many people will have access to these boxes ? Who will be 
selected to retrieve the contents of these boxes, how often and 
will cameras be on each box 24/7? Who decided the box 
placements? This ALL makes Sedgwick CTY looks VERY 
suspicious and open to legal action should ANYTHING SHADY 
be determined.  Is the commission ready to accept responsibility 
for everyone one of those ballots placed in those boxes or be 
charged wirh election fraud and crimes against humanity.  This 
election office has already been red flagged from the last stolen 
election ...wNna go down that rabbit hole again? Think before you 
act. God's watching  



Name:  

Julie Buresh 

Contact Information:  

prairiewind3@cox.net 

907 N. Reca St., Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Why is Sedgwick Co encouraging voter fraud by using drop 
boxes?  Who decided this? May I have their names? Who paid for 
them, and is this on public record?  If not, why not? Who has the 
keys to the drop boxes?  Who all has sets of keys? Are they 
universal?  Who will open these boxes, and will there be chain of 
custody with the ballots?  Who decided the placement of these 
boxes?  Are they monitored with video surveillance?  Are they in 
view of cameras at all times? Will the public have access to the 
video?  Who has access to this information, and who decided all 
this?  The citizens deserve explanation for all this and a 
guarantee to secure elections.  The boxes must be removed, and 
elections must be held at the polls.  



Name:  

Michelle Beeson 

Contact Information:  

blessedmomx10@yahoo.com 

5760 S 103RD ST E, DERBY 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

After seeing 2000 Mules, I don't believe we should have drop 
boxes for voting at all, anywhere in the county or state!  There is 
absolutely NO purpose for them!  Please do not allow these! 



Name:  

Helen Hund 

Contact Information:  

hahund10@sbcglobal.net 

10 Scottsdale, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I had no idea we had voter drop boxes in Kansas!  Several 
questions arose in mind concrete these:  1) Why do we need 
voter drop boxes?  2) Don’t we already know they are a great 
source of voter fraud (2,000 Mules Documentary)?  3) What can 
we do to rid our state of these drop boxes?  PLEASE LET ME 
KNOW! I want to help!  You have my email and home address. 



Name:  

Walter Cunningham 

Contact Information:  

cunninghambible@gmail.com 

252 S. Forestview Ct., Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Stop the drop boxes!!!   



Name:  

Nikki Stowe 

Contact Information:  

nikkistowe20@gmail.com 

808 n Sheridan, wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Michigan Supreme Court declared ballet drop boxes ILLEGAL. 
WHY do we have them in Sedgwick co.? They are prone to fraud 
and ballot harvesting. They are not necessary and should be 
removed immediately!  



Name:  

Monica Javier 

Contact Information:  

monica.javier@hotmail.com 

13668 W Highland Springs Ct, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

How are the boxes paid for? Can that funding be verified via 
public record? I am concerned about election integrity!  



Name:  

Conan Javier 

Contact Information:  

conanjavier@hotmail.com 

Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Why do we have drop boxes?  It's just asking for fraud how will 
these ballots be authenticated?  How will we know they were filled 
out and delivered Legally. This is a very concerning lack of 
common sense choice by our elected officials.  



Name:  

Teresa Gillespie 

Contact Information:  

johnandtessagillespie@gmail.com 

9110 W 81st Terrace, Overland Park 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I am concerned as I hear there are 14 drop boxes for voting in 
Sedgwick County.  Are they all secure? How so if they are 
available 24/7?  Are they in view of cameras at all times ? This 
seems unusual and makes misuse too opportune. How will you 
guarantee the they are protected ? This is very worrying.   



Name:  

Amanda Busenitz 

Contact Information:  

Abusenitz17@gmail.com 

433 NW Falls Rd, Towanda 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

How are these drop boxes REALLY being monitored so that 
illegal ballot harvesting doesn’t occur?  



Name:  

Dr Eric Smith 

Contact Information:  

Coloss28@gmail.com 

13805 S. Lakeview Dr, Olathe 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Why does the county need so many? How are they secured? 
Who pays for them? What protections are in place to ensure no 
ballot stuffing?   



Name:  

Larry Craig 

Contact Information:  

Lcraig1949@gmail.com 

4350 S Bernita, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Dear Commissioner  It has been brought to my attention that 
there are 5 voting drop boxes in sedg. co.  I have some questions 
I would like answered. How are the boxes paid for? Is this 
verifiable via public records? Are all the boxes throughout the 
state the same? If so who has the key? Where are the keys kept 
and who has access? Who decided locations? How was the 
decision made? Are they subject to video and are they in view of 
cameras all all times so that the public can have access to view 
the video from July 18th until Aug. 2 at 7pm. Thank you for your 
service and I look forward to your reply.  



Name:  

Lori Spencer 

Contact Information:  

lorispencer65@gmail.com 

118 N Tarabury Ln, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

How are the boxes paid for? Can funding be verified via public 
record? How many sets of keys are there for the 14 Sedgwick Co. 
boxes? Where are those kept? Who has access ? On the day the 
boxes are unlocked who unlocks the box? Who decided the 
placement throughout the county of the boxes? How was that 
decision made? Are they in view of cameras at all times ? How 
does the public access video from July 18th - until August 2nd at 
7 p.m.? Didn’t our legislature restrict drop boxes? How many 
MULES will take advantage of these boxes?  



Name:  

Ronda Eisenhauer 

Contact Information:  

Ronda@heartlandautochlor.com 

126 N Cityview, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I'm inquiring about the 14 ballot drop boxes in our county.  Where 
did they come from, who decided on their placement, who 
controls the keys. Who opens them, is there video surveillance?  
How can the commissioners assure citizens there is not illegal 
activity, ballot stuffing, or harvesting going on?    



Name:  

Naomi Smitj 

Contact Information:  

Naomibloomsmith@gmail.com 

2328 north winstead, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Hello, I’m writing to ask some questions about the drop boxes in 
Sedgwick co. Will there be video footage that any citizen can 
watch during the time when ballots can be dropped? Who is 
funding these drop boxes? What measures are being taken to 
ensure that mules don’t drop fake ballots into them? In my opinion 
these drop boxes open the door for election integrity to be 
severely compromised. I don’t think they are a good idea 
especially since covid is more or less manageable at this point. 



Name:  

Kenny Keeler 

Contact Information:  

keeler04@gmail.com 

Gardner, KS 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Are these boxes under video surveillance the whole time? Why 
are there so many compared to other Kansas counties with higher 
populations? Who is accountable to these voter counts?  



Name:  

Mary Elizabeth Ferraro 

Contact Information:  

cferraro1@cox.net 

541 N Tallyrand St, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Why do we need these? How have these been paid for? How are 
these secured? Who has access to picking up these ballots? I do 
not understand why Kansas needs these ballot boxes? How or 
why is this better or more convenient than mailboxes??? 



Name:  

MARGARET KNOFF 

Contact Information:  

magsknoff@gmail.com 

6701 E 14th St N, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Who paid for these boxes? Are they monitored? Are they covered 
by video surveillance through August 2nd? Who decided where 
they are placed?  Who will pick up the ballots? Why did we need 
them?  



Name:  

Scott Lesser 

Contact Information:  

Slesser@cox.net 

13508 E Ayesbury St, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Who authorized the use of voter drop boxes?  How are you going 
to prevent mass drops of fraudulent ballots? Who paid for the 
boxes?  Who collects and inspects the ballots?  



Name:  

Michelle Ostby 

Contact Information:  

Mostby8365@aol.com 

1518 N Covington St, Wichita 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

How are we to be sure that ballot boxes are secure and that only 
registered voters use them?  



Name:  

Lisa Martin 

Contact Information:  

mlmartin8@sbcglobal.net  

120 N Reece Rd 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

I am writing to request measures be taken to secure and monitor 
the ballot boxes that have been placed in Sedgwick County.  The 
boxes,  especially those placed in remote locations in City parks 
present a real possibility for voter fraud through ballot harvesting. 
Please remove the ballot boxes totally or provide supervision to 
ensure vote integrity.  



Name:  

Bill Martin 

Contact Information:  

billmartin@rocketmail.com 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

It has come to my attention that we have 14 drop boxes in 
unmonitored, and strangely remote areas. What is the logic in 
this? This appears to be an attempt to encourage illegal voting 
which undermines our trust in the county, and by extension, it's 
elected officials.  Please lower the amount of drop boxes 
(recommend just a handful) and put them in monitored locations, 
near the courthouse. Also, please make these drop boxes only 
available during certain times of day (recommend 8am-8pm). It is 
the right of the public to have fair election. As our elected officials, 
please help us have a fair vote. Thanks!  



Name:  

Luisa McMillan 

Contact Information:  

Luisa.cazandra@gmail.com 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Communications email. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Why have 14 drop boxes been positioned around the city when 
there are registered voting locations all over the city? How were 
the boxes paid for? Who has access? Who decided the 
placement throughout the county of the boxes? 

How was that decision made? Will there be video cameras 
recording them at all times? So the public can have access to 
view the video from July 18th - until August 2nd at 7 p.m. These 
ballot drop boxes are inviting fraud into our legislative process 
and there is no excuse for this.  These need to be removed 
immediately. 

Thank you, 

A concerned law abiding voter  



Name:  

Nancy Wrinn 

Contact Information:  

nwrinn@me.com 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Communications email. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Please answer the following 
 
How are the boxes paid for? Can that funding be verified via 
public record? 
Are all the boxes throughout the state the same? 
If so, are the keys universal? 
How many sets of keys are there for the Sedgwick Co. boxes? 
Where are those kept? 
Who has access ? 
On the day the boxes are unlocked who unlocks the box? 
Who decided the placement throughout the county of the boxes? 
How was that decision made? 
They say they are "subject" to video... 
Are they in view of cameras at all times ? 
So the public can have access to view the video from July 18th - 
until August 2nd at 7 p.m., correct? 
 
Nancy Wrinn  



Name:  

Cheryl Burke 

Contact Information:  

Cluangel_1@yahoo.com 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Communications email. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Commissioners: 
 
It recently came to my attention that Sedgwick County KS has 
voter drop boxes. Why? Where? When Installed? Approved by 
Whom? As a registered voter I have some questions I would like 
answered. 
 
How are these boxes being paid for? 
What legislative body approved the installation? 
Were Sedgwick County residents aware of this installation? 
When were they installed? 
Was this Voted on by the general public? 
Who has the authority to make these decisions? 
Can funding be verified via public records? 
Are all boxes throughout the state the same? 
If so, are the keys universal? 
How many sets of keys are there? 
Who has access to the keys? 



Where are the keys kept? 
Who unlocks the boxes, to remove ballots? 
How many people are present when said boxes are opened? 
What is the chain of command? 
Who has chain of command? 
Who determined placement of these boxes? 
Where are all boxes located? 
Are they under 24 hour video surveillance, that is being 
monitored? 
Whom is the monitoring entity? 
Well lite areas? 
In constant video view at all times? 
Where are all of these boxes located? 
 
We want fair, transparent elections that represent everyone 
equally! You say we don’t have fraud? Prove it! We demand an 
audit! If you have nothing to hide there is no cause for concern. 
 Regards, 
Cheryl Burke  



Name:  

R. Coleman 

Contact Information:  

racrlc@hotmail.com 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the Online Comment Form. 

Subject:  

Ballot Boxes 

Comment: 

Sedgwick County’s use of ballot drop boxes puts all Kansas’ 
County Residents at risk of being disenfranchised of our vote by 
corrupt unions, corrupt democrats, and corrupt establishment 
political hacks who stuff such ballot boxes with bogus votes and 
bogus ballots. Please DO NOT USE THE BALLOT DROP 
BOXES. 
 
The Public wants to know: 
1. How are the boxes paid for? 
2. Can that funding be verified via public record? 
3. Are all the boxes throughout the state the same? 
4. If so, are the keys universal? 
5. How many sets of keys are there for the Sedgwick Co. 
boxes? 
6. Where are those kept? 
7. Who has access ? 
8. On the day the boxes are unlocked who unlocks the box? 



9. Who decided the placement throughout the county of the 
boxes?  
10.  How was that decision made?  
11. Are the ballot drop boxes in view of high-quality video 
cameras at all times ?  
12. Can the public can have real-time access to view the video 
from July 18th - until August 2nd at 7 p.m.?  


